Kingsteignton
Community
Baptist
Church

2 Corinthians 9:10

For God is the one who
provides seed for the farmer
and then bread to eat. In the

same way, he will provide and

increase your resources and

then produce a great harvest of
generosity in you

Sunday 29" September 2024

10:30am Harvest Service & THAT Collection

Live at the hall. For those at the hall there will be opportunity for socialising.
Refreshments served at the end of service.

Live on Zoom will be open from 10:00 a.m.

If you miss a sermon the recording will be made available the following week on our
website.

Prayer chain

If you are not on the prayer chain, and would like to be added or
have a prayer request please contact Nat Bond at
natfromfife@gmail.com or 01626 366668

Pastor: David Goddard
CO NTACT Newsletter: kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
Secretary: secretary.kchc@btinternet.com
n @ US Website: www.kcbchurch.org.uk
Facebook group: KCBC at home
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The Week Ahead

Monday 30" September
12.30 David participating in Teignbridge Cost of Living Forum

Tuesday 1%t October
9.00am KILTS

Wednesday 2" October

11:00 David at Community Garden

2:00 David meeting with the Mayor
6:45 David leading Town Council Prayers
Saturday 5t October

6.30pm Harvest Supper St Michael’s Church Hall in Chudleigh Road

Qe Dates for your diary
d [ ]

Communion Service — Sunday 6th October
e Craft & Chatter — Friday 11th October
e Fellowship Lunch — Sunday 13th October
e Visit from the Wilson’s — Sunday 13t October
e Leadership Meeting - Monday 14th October

Know Your Bible Autumn Conference

Please speak to
Natalie for
more
information

Saturday 19th October 2024
10:00am-2:30pm
Abi Willetts from Ichthus Fellowshup. London

will be speakmg on
“Changing World, Never Changing God”

£ A KNOW YOUR BIBLE
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SATURDAY 5TH
OCTOBER
AT 6.30PM

St Michael’s Church Hall,
Chudleigh Road

SEE HELEN TO BOOK YOUR MEAL

Please put the date in your diary! This is a lovely chance for us to
gather as a church family.

If you can offer a homemade dessert, that would also be
appreciated. Please let Helen know what you can bring.

Donations are welcome on the evening to help cover costs.

There will be some form of participating entertainment
Helen is still open to suggestions!
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"Equipping the Saints'

During COVID lockdown, we had two weekly KCBC communications, the notice
sheet and details of the Zoom service. | did a 'From the Minister' bit in the notice
sheet and an introduction to the Sunday sermon with the Zoom details. Now for a
shake up.

We will not have the Zoom service details sent separately but include them in the
notice sheet should you need to refer to them. In the notice sheet | will replace the
'From the Minister' with 'Equipping the Saints' which will give an introduction to the
Sunday sermon, which aims at equipping you, the saints, for your week ahead with
Jesus. So here goes...

We continue this week looking at Sacred Pathways. We all have our own way of
drawing close to God but why does it seem that your way is different to many
others? Possibly because there are many ways Christians have found over the years
and we are looking at at nine of them over the coming weeks. We will look at their
strengths and pitfalls. And you may find you can explore new ways.

This week, what do you make of encountering God in nature? Surely everyone's

favourite - but how does it work? And what comes to mind when you hear the word
'‘contemplation'? Something confined to monasteries or is this something for you?

David
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Editing the Notice sheet

Earlier in the year | felt called to take on the church notice
sheet. | have enjoyed producing this each week and
contributing to the church in this way. After 6 months, |
have decided to hand over the reins, as | have found it
challenging to fit this commitment in each week. Jo

Sue Watkins will be taking on the creation of the notice
sheet from next week 6% October. Please send any future
content to Sue using the emalil kcbescribe@hotmail.com

“God has given edach of you a gift from his great variety of
,7. spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another”

¥
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1 Peter 4:10 NLT

g &

Mary Hall Suite, Kingsteignton Town Council, Rydon
Road, Kingsteignton, TQ12 3LP
Every Friday from 2pm-4pm, no need to book.
From 11/10/2024 - April 2025

Everyone is welcome to join us for a free cup of tea or coffee and biscuits. Sit
quietly or join us for games and a chat.

Find out more about community services and support, benefits support, and ®
o energy advice.
KINGSTEIGNTON

TOWN COUNCIL
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A few ideas for chzistian
to @0 we>

Christmas Shoeboxes st

It's that time of year when many are asking about making up a Christmas
Shoebox to fill it with lovely gifts for a child, or even an adult, in Moldova or
Ukraine.

Use your imagination to decide what to put into the box, that way all the
boxes will be different which is lovely.

MOST IMPORTANTLY, all items MUST be NEW, as we certify everything
in the boxes is new and we risk the whole load being rejected and turned
back at customs to return to the UK if anything used is found in the
Christmas boxes. We appreciate this is costly but why not get together with
friends and make one really good box. Used toys etc. is always appreciated
but not in the Christmas Boxes.

If you would like to make up a box fill it to the brim with suitable items,
wrap it in nice paper, seal it up and mark clearly on the outside the age and
gender the box is for.

You will have your own ideas for items you think a child of that age, or adult,
would like but here are some suggestions if you need some help:-

A good start is a tooth brush, tooth paste and some soap with flannel, maybe
a woolly hat and gloves. In addition everyone likes chocolates, children
always appreciate a toy, a doll, toy car or cuddly toy, dinosaurs, a tennis ball,
building bricks (i.e.lego type), tapestry or embroidery kits, pencils, pens,
colouring pencils, colouring books, sharpener, note books,

socks, and, of course, sweets!

There's lots more we're sure you can think of!

If you have any questions please contact Hugh
on 01626 891945 or 07970 204506,
email hugh@cr2ee.org.uk

Braida Garth, Staplake Lane, Starcross, Devon. EX6 8QT
Tel 01626 891945 Mobile 07970 204506
E Mail: mail@cr2ee. org.uk  Website - www.cr2ee.org.uk
Authorised by the UK Charity Commissioners: Registration Number 1062623
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